
Dear students of South Eastern University of Sri Lanka 

 

We are going through an unprecedented pandemic of COVID19 in Sri Lanka and we learn that 

things are brought under control due to concerted efforts taken by the government in consultation 

with health authorities. At this critical juncture, you need to stay at home following the instructions 

of the health authorities and the government to ensure your, your family’s and the society’s safety.  

 

We are mindful of your health and care. Therefore, if you face any difficulties in terms of your 

health at this critical juncture, we urge you to inform us so that we may focus on the possibility of 

extending our assistance towards you, in all possible means.  

 

In the meantime, your academic journey has now come to an abrupt halt due to suspension of 

academic activities of all universities. To remedy the persisting situation, the University has taken 

some measures to upload learning materials of courses in the Virtual Learning Environment (VLE) 

or Learning Management System (LMS) in the website of the University (http://vle.seu.ac.lk/). 

Therefore, we appeal you to take advantage of materials available in the VLE. 

 

Vice Chancellor, Deans and Academics of SEUSL 

http://vle.seu.ac.lk/



